
The following will take effect immediately. 

  

  

~ Students who have been out of the Country in the last few days or who are returning from 

being out of the Country will be placed on a 14-day leave.  Those students will need to supply 

their schools with a doctor’s note clearing them to return to school.  Assignments should be 

prepared for these students and sent home through any means possible. 

  

~ Student registration will be suspended until further notice.  This includes students coming to 

HASD from inside PA, outside of PA (any other State), or outside of the Country.  I will contact 

PDE to alert them to this decision. 

  

~ The intent of this is not to create a panic, but to be proactive.  We are taking these 

precautionary measures in an attempt to reduce the risk associated with Coronavirus.   
 


